
Ben Wetherill
Resident

To Whom It May Concern, 
Please support the farmers of Maine.  Vote against Rep. Harnett's anti-farming bills 
LD 151 and LD 1022.  Farmers are already stressed with the impact of the pandemic 
and the last year.  They need your assistance, not more regulations, making their lives 
harder yet.  It is my hope that you will choose to protect farmers, their employees 
Maine's food supply and reject these bills, LD 151 and 1022.
Thank You,
Ben Wetherill 


